
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
THE SAN SABA ECONOMIC 

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION WILL BE 

HAVING SOME 

REPAIR/MAINTENANCE/UPGRADING 

WORK DONE ON THEIR PARKING LOT 

LOCATED WEST OF THE VISITORS 

CENTER BEGINNING ON AUGUST 9, 2022.  

THE WORK SHOULD TAKE 

APPROXIMATELY 1 WEEK AND THE 

PARKING LOT WILL BE CLOSED DURING 

THIS TIME.  WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY 

INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE, BUT 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO THE RESULTS 

AT THE COMPLETION OF THIS WORK.  

THANK YOU. 


